

Dr. David McKeownMedical Officer of Health

Public Health 277 Victoria Street 5th Floor Toronto, Ontario M5B 1W2

2016/2017 School Year

Reply: Immunization Information Centre Open Mon to Fri; 8:30 – 4:30 p.m.

Tel: 416-392-1250 Fax: 416-338-2487 www.toronto.ca/health

Dear Parent or Legal Guardian:

Re: School Immunization for Grade 7 students

Beginning this school year, Ontario has expanded the human papillomavirus immunization program to include boys. Three vaccines will be offered for all grade 7 students, including:

- meningococcal ACYW-135, 1 dose (mandatory for school attendance)
- human papillomavirus, 2 doses 6 months apart
- hepatitis B, 2 doses 6 months apart

What you need to do:



Read the vaccine fact sheets included in this booklet.



Complete and sign the attached consent form.



Return the consent form to your child's homeroom teacher by September 16th



If your child has already been vaccinated, please list the names and dates of the vaccines on the consent form.

For more information:



Visit www.toronto.ca/health



Call the Immunization Information Line at 416-392-1250

Sincerely,

Dr. Christine Navarro, MD, MSc, CCFP, FRCPC Associate Medical Officer of Health Toronto Public Health